
Edenville Township Planning Commission Meeting 

Swanton Memorial Hall 

October 17,2016 

Linda Schultz motioned to call the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

Pledge to the flag was led by Linda Schultz. 

Roll call:  Becky Crowder, present, Galen Grandsen, present, Linda 

Schultz, present, Jim Swanton, present, Mary Herkner, absent, DeAun 

DeShano, present, Mark Haydanek, present. 

Linda Schultz motioned to approve agenda. Mark Haydanek second. 

Motion passed. 

Public Comment: Bill Carey wanted to express concerns about a 

medical marijuana facility coming to Edenville. He was asking that the 

Planning Commission consider not doing anything, and then no facility 

would be allowed. 

We need to see if  the New Hope Village would fall under Special Use, 

Commercial or Planned Unit Development. John Congleton wants to 

use Hillsdale for the New Hope Inn. 

January 16, 2017 at 7:00 p.m is our next meeting. 

The office has had calls from people wanting to put pole barns in. We 

want to change pole barn ordinance from 100’ setback to 50’ setback. 

But no closer to right of way than the primary dwelling. 

Linda Schultz motioned to adjourn meeting. Becky Crowder second. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:02 p.m. 



 


